
 

 

Good Shepherd Newsletter 

Urgent Polio Booster 

All children aged one to nine and living in 

Greater London will be offered a Polio 

vaccine after the virus was detected in 

sewage. Please ensure you take your child 

for their vaccine even if they are fully up to 

date with their vaccinations.https://

www.bbc.co.uk/news/health-62492784  

Mosque Open Day 

Mosques across the UK are opening their 

door this weekend to welcome in 

their neighbours from all faiths. 

https://visitmymosque.org/  

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to all our families! We are 

looking forward to the new academic year. 

Please remember that all children must be in 

class by 8:40am every day. 

Parents and carers of children in Nursery to 

Year 2 are invited to join their children in 

class every day for the first 20 minutes of 

their learning. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Day 

Friday 2nd September 2022 

Free £30 Iceland voucher for Pensioners 

Please share the following information with 

any pensioners you know: 

https://www.moneysavingexpert.com/

news/2022/08/iceland-is-giving-away-free-p30

-food-vouchers-to-pensioners-to-h/  

Additional Needs 

Are you concerned about your child’s 

learning, progress, social development or 

emotional needs? 

If so, please discuss this with your child’s 

class teacher or Mrs Downing, our Deputy 

Head and Senco. 

Respect  Responsibility  Determination  Positivity  Teamwork 

If you need to contact the office, please email 

or telephone 01689 841 771 

office@goodshepherd.croydon.sch.uk 

Breakfast Club 

If you would like a place in our 

very successful Breakfast Club, 

please complete a registration 

form available form the school 

office and send an email with the days 

required to 

breakfastclub@goodshepherd.croydon.sch.uk  

Breakfast Club is £3 each day or free to Free 

School Meal children (Rec-Y6, not Nursery). 

Please note that due to ratios and limited 

space, the Breakfast Club staff are unable to 

take children who turn up without prior 

booking. 

Scooters and Bikes 

If your child brings a scooter or bike 

to school, they should park them underneath 

the Y6 windows and not in the carpark. 

Diary Dates 

The diary dates for the academic year are 

attached, please make a note of the dates. 

Contact Details 

If contact details or medical information has 

changed over the summer, please ensure 

you let the school office know. 
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